
 

 

14th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

30 Hours Free Childcare 
 
As you may already be aware, working parents could be eligible to claim an additional 15 hours 
free childcare on top of the standard 15 hours for 3 and 4 year olds. 
 
To be eligible for the next term, starting January 2018, you will need to have an eligible code 
dated 31st December 2017. We strongly advise you to apply for this incentive as soon as 
possible.   
 
If you were eligible for the initiative this term you will still need to renew your code as this is 
not done automatically. Once your code is renewed you will not need to do anything more until 
the next school term is due to start, which will be around February/March 2018.  All you will 
need to do this time is to log into your gateway and opt to renew. Go to www.gov.uk/help-
with-childcare-costs . 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kerry Tevlin 
Finance Assistant 
 
0161 881 4266 
finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk 
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